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 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

Christmas and New Year Holidays 
 
Government offices will be closed as from Monday 26th  December 2011 and will 
reopen on Tuesday 3rd  January 2012.        
 
All Government counters including the General Post Office counters will close at 
noon on Friday 23rd  December 2011. 
 
The General Post Office Counters (with the exception of the Savings Bank Counters) 
will, be providing a service as follows:  
 

Wednesday 28th  December General Counters open from 09:00 - 14.30  

Thursday 29th  December General Counters open from 09:00 - 14:30  

Friday 30th  December General Counters open from 09:00 - 12.15 

 
There will be no collection of mail from the General Post Office and street pillar boxes 
on the 25th and 26th December 2011, as well as 1st January 2012. 
 
The Parcel Office at 45 North Mole Road  and the PO Box Unit at Irish Town  will 
open as follows: 
 

Tuesday 20th December 2011 & 
Wednesday 21st December 2011 

Parcel Office will be opening the additional  
hours of 17.00 - 19.00  

Thursday 22nd  December 2011 Parcel Office extra opening times from 17:00 to 
22:00 including an additional phone out for all last 
minute parcels arriving from abroad that afternoon 

Friday 23rd December 2011 Open from 09:00 – 12:00 midday 

Saturday 24th December 2011 Open from 09:00 – 12:00 midday  

Wednesday 28th December 2011 
& Thursday 29th December 2011 

Normal Service 

Friday 30th December 2011 Open from 09:00 – 12:00 Midday 

 
Emergency Services 
The usual emergency services will be in operation over this period. 


